THE ALEXANDRA PARK AND PALACE ADVISORY COMMITTEE

(Established by Statute in 1985)

To: The Members of the
Advisory Committee (Statutory)

Secretary: Mr K. Pryor

Deputy Head of Local Democracy
and Member Services

Haringey Council

Civic Centre, High Road

London

N22 8LE

Tel: 020 8489 2919

Fax: 020 8489 2660
e-mail:
Natalie.cole@haringey.gov.uk

09 March 2010

Dear Members of the Alexandra Park and Palace Statutory Advisory Committee,
Please note the attached letter from Councillor Pat Egan, Chair of Alexandra Palace
and Park Board to me as Chair of the Statutory Advisory Committee, in relation to the
resolutions of the Statutory Advisory Committee from its meeting on 9" February 2009,

which were considered by the Alexandra Palace and Park Board at its meeting on 2™
March 2010.

The letter and its content will be noted at the Statutory Advisory Committee meeting on
17" March 2010. :

Yours sincerely,

N Gl
David Liebeck

Chair of the Statutory Advisory Committee



